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And  
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AGENDA 

 

 

 

A Recommitment to Trust and How We Work Together Moving Forward 

 
Welcome   Mrs. Patricia O’Neill, Montgomery County Board President 

    Mrs. Merle Cuttitta, SEIU Local 500 President     10” 

  

Collaboration, Our History Mr. Larry A. Bowers, Interim Superintendent of Schools 

Mr. David Rodich, Executive Director, SEIU Local 500 20” 

        

MCPS Budget   Discussion by All      20” 

 

Politics—    Discussion by All      20” 

   Working as a Team for Advocacy          

 

Questions and Answers All        20” 

     

 

 

 

 


